
Constitution and Citizenship Day 

The legislation requires that all educational institutions that receive federal funds implement 
educational programs relating to the United States Constitution on September 17th of each 
year. September 17th was selected as the date for celebration due to the fact that on 
September 17th, 1787, the delegates to the Constitutional Convention met for the last time to 
sign the United States Constitution and presented it to the American public. When the 17th falls 
on a weekend date, constitution Day will be held on the Friday prior to the 17th. In 
commemorate of Constitution Day, the UIC library sponsors various workshops and activities. 
Students will be invited via e-mail, school bulletin and through our social media sites.  


